Daffodils Class Checklist
September 2023

Dear parents and carers,
Here is a handy checklist to help you remember all the things your
children will need for school this year.

Useful things to know and pack...
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—Please provide 2 full changes of clothes

(spare clothes will remain at school and we will write when wet or soiled clothes are going
home)

— Outdoor clothes i

(we go out in ALL weather and go for a walk in the community once a week. Please send in
waterproofs if you have them)

— Wellies ‘

(we need these for t=rainy days)

- 5un hat, sun cream and sun glasses @@

(we will need these to encourage and support the children to play safely in the sun)

—Class fund (50p a week) %

(a voluntary contribution of 50p a week can be sent to class. We use this for purchasing
cooking ingredients, foods for snack and paying for special treats for the children)

— Diary

(we aim to write in the children's Diaries each day with a little message to say what they
learned, what they ate and to send reminders about the following day)

— Emails -
T.Gallagher@lancasterian.manchester.sch.uk

— If you need to get hold of me, please email and we will get back to you through the day
and T will aim to call each week to check in.

From Tapiwa - Daffodils Class Teacher
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